
Frost Road PAC is happy to announce the upcoming fun lunch: 

October 31, 2024
Hallowe’enwe’e

Ordering will be open via MunchaLunch.com from October 11 
to October 24 at 11pm. No late orders will be accepted!

All orders must be processed online, no cash or cheques will 
be accepted. Please note that any unpaid orders le  in your 
cart longer than 24hrs will be deleted.

No changes, refunds or cancella ons can be made a er        
ordering closes.

If you have any ques ons, please email
frostroadfunlunch@gmail.com

NEXT FUN LUNCH


